
High School Selection for Students with IEPs 

 
Decisions regarding Special Education services and placement 
can only be made by the IEP team during an IEP team meeting, 
and can only be made by the entire IEP team, which includes 
parents. 

 

If you are unsure of which high school your student’s current 
offer of FAPE can be implemented at, please consult your IEP 
team. 

 

Please find further information at SDUHSD Special Education 
Services. 
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